_DBRC-

Discovery Bay

13 September 2025

Terrace Door Enhancement Work in D’Café

Dear Members and Guests,

Please be informed that enhancement work on the terrace door will take place in
D’Café on 17 September 2025 (Wednesday) from 2:00pm to 6:00pm. D’Café
will remain open for service during this time.

Sorry for any inconvenience caused.
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